
Week WC 25/1/21 

Hi everyone, I have put some activities, ideas and links 

together that will support your child, as they continue to 

learn and progress during this lock down period.  

So on Monday you could………… 

Get your morning off to a great start with an energetic 

work out with Joe Wicks. It’s not just for children – get 

the whole family involved! Search for ‘PE with Joe’ on 

You Tube. Follow along live at 9am, or search later in the 

day to join in with that days workout. 

  

Number of the Week : 3 This week we will be learning all 

about the number 3. Watch this video to get started. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch? v=1DLqZOujkCM 

On Tuesday you could………. 

Read a story with the number 3 in it. For example - The 

3 Bears, The 3 Little Pigs, The 3 Billy Goats Gruff. 

Here are some links so can watch at home… 

The Three Billy Goats Gruff 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3QzT1sq6kCY 

The Three Little Pigs 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QLR2pLUsl-Y 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0oUP2PFeOi8 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3QzT1sq6kCY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QLR2pLUsl-Y
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0oUP2PFeOi8


On Wednesday you could………. 

Ask a grown up to help you set up some bun cases or 

muffin tray, with some pasta or similar. Can you put 3 

pieces of pasta into each section? 

Can you find some different groups of 3 !  

  

 

  

On Thursday you could……… 

Learn about 3 with the number blocks 

 https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b08bzgxx/numberblocks-series-1-three 

Don’t forget to keep practising writing your name? 

  

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/b08bzgxx/numberblocks-series-1-three


On Friday you could………. 

You could paint, draw and make! 

What about making a junk model! 

  

 

……or you could bake some cakes! 

  

How about having a talent show, you could sing your 

favourite songs. Maybe the adults could have a turn…… 

  

I hope you enjoy the activities I have suggested and I 

hope you have a lovely weekend. 



Watch out for our story time posts on the VLE page 

on the website. 

Mrs Callan 

 

 

Bye for now! 

Take care and Stay Safe! 

 

 

 


